CVG Operations Memorandum

To: All CVG Tenants and Airport Employees
From: Candace McGraw, CEO

Subject: Confirmed Case of COVID-19

Date: March 31, 2020

On March 31, 2020, CVG received notice from the Northern Kentucky Health
Department that a CVG badgeholder working in the Terminal/Concourse A has tested
positive for COVID-19 (coronavirus). The person was last working at CVG during the
overnight hours of March 22-23, 2020.

Steps have been taken to restrict access to and sanitize those areas where the individual
worked. Employees who may have come into prolonged close contact with this
individual are being notified. In addition to routine cleanings, daily high touch cleaning
continues in an effort to protect the health and safety of every person that enters CVG’s
facilities. Employees should know that the general risk of exposure to COVID-19 while
working at CVG remains very low.

CVG Airport continues to follow the guidance provided by public health officials at the
federal, state, and local levels. Because of this, we felt it imperative to share this information
with you directly as soon as it could be verified. Should you have questions about symptoms,
we encourage you to follow guidance from the CDC and NKY Health
(https://nkyhealth.org/individual-or-family/health-alerts/coronavirus/).
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